From: gillian croome  

Sent: 30 August 2016 21:57

To: Planning

Subject: Objection Planning Application - Ref: 16/01599/F

Mr & Mrs D Robson

33 Blackwood Place

Bodicote

OX15 4BD

30 August 2016

Dear Cherwell District Council 

Application No. 16/01599/F

Application Name: CALA Management Ltd

Please accept this email as our objection to increase the housing development at the above site from 82 to 86 dwellings.  The site is not offering sufficient amenities to support Bodicote which is already stretched both with schooling and professional services. 

Additionally access to the site from the Oxford road needs to be addressed as this is already a very busy stretch of road and the increased volume of traffic will only cause problems.

Please can you confirm receipt of our objection.  We look forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards

Mr & Mrs D Robson 

Sent from my iPad

